

Griswold Public Schools

211 Slater Avenue Griswold, Connecticut 06351

Tel: (860) 376-7600 Fax: (860) 376-7607

Sean McKenna, Superintendent Deborah A. Martin, Director of Fiscal & Personnel Services Glenn LaBossiere, Director, Teaching, Learning & Innovation Christopher Champlin, Director of Student Services

March 15th, 2023

RE: Notice of Community Multi-Purpose Field Project Start Date

Dear Griswold Community:

I am writing to inform you all that the work on the Community Multi-Purpose Field project is anticipated to begin next week, the week of March 20th, 2023. This means that from the time the project begins until the time the project concludes, there will be no access whatsoever to the field, track, and surrounding areas, as the site will be deemed a major construction operation until further notice. We are anticipating that the project will conclude at some point during the summer months, at which point we will notify the community.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our offices.

I hope you find this information helpful.

Sincerely yours,

Sean P. McKenna,

Superintendent of Schools

cc:

Griswold Board of Education

Town of Griswold